
From: Laura Parker [mailto:lalumeanma@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 10:23 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP TESTIMONY 
 
Good evening, 
 
My name is Laura Parker and I am a 62-year old who lives in the Hayden Island Manufactured Home 
Community. I took early retirement (in September) because the job outlook has been so bleak. My 
43-year old disabled son lives with me, along with a 58-year old friend. My son and I have happily 
lived in my manufactured home for five years, and we are planning on living here the rest of 
our lives. 
 
The Hayden Island Bikeway will impact 122 homes in my community; leading to the selling of the 
park because of the lost revenue to Hayden Island Enterprises Limited Partnership (the legal owners 
of our park) 
 
Because of the above-mentioned issues, I am requesting that the proposed bikeway be removed 
from the TSP. 
 
With utmost concern, 
 
Laura Parker 
1503 N Hayden Island Dr., #224 
Portland, OR 97217 
 


